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This bill has absolutely no proof or science behind what it assumes. The use of 

leaded fuel at a race track, that is under or near an air port that has hundreds of 

flights a day will make no measurable or I'll effects what so ever. I doubt that any air 

quality testing in the area could even pickup on the lead byproducts of leaded fuel. 

Making rules and laws just as feel good ideas is not what Oregon wants or needs.  


